Exhibit H: Email exchange with PHMSA about Titusville LNG, September 20, 2018

CECILE T SCOFIELD<dawson.chris@comcast.net>
9/20/2018 9:53 AM

To Secor, Buddy (PHMSA)

Thank you for your quick response.
The disconnect between FERC, PHMSA and the Department of Energy is mind-boggling.
Cecile

On September 17, 2018 at 5:24 PM Secor, Buddy (PHMSA) wrote:

That is correct.

From: CECILE T SCOFIELD <dawson.chris@comcast.net>

Sent: Monday, September 17, 2018 5:17 PM

To: Secor, Buddy (PHMSA)

Subject: LNG - TITUSVILLE, FLORIDA - EMAIL TO PHMSA 9/17/18

Quick Question (see excerpts from April 2, 2018, Semi-Annual Report to the Department of Energy
below): | do not believe that PHMSA ever received the Environmental Assessment you are requiring
prior to approving the Variance request for this facility in order to skirt Title 49, Part 193.2155(b). Is that
correct? Please advise accordingly. Thanks...

Cecile Scofield
Palm City, FL
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